From: MOORE, Damien [mailto:damien.moore.mp@parliament.uk] Sent: 26 February 2018 18:21 To:
Thank you,
Kind regards,
From: Liverpool City Region <
Great, thanks
I will reserve Damien a parking space in our underground car park. Please see the map attached for its location (the car park is in Block 1 and our office is in Block 3)
Kind Regards
PA to the Metro Mayor Liverpool City Region Combined Authority
Mann Island, PO Box 1976, Liverpool, L69 3HN
0151 330 info@liverpoolcityregion-ca.gov.uk
From: MOORE, Damien [mailto:damien.moore.mp@parliament.uk] Sent: 21 February 2018 15:56 To: Liverpool City Region Subject: Re: Damien Moore MP Meeting Request [12653]
Dear Marie,
5pm is fine. Can you advice me as to parking arrangements and any further information Damien should be aware of?
Kind regards,
From: Liverpool City Region Sent: 20 February 2018 14:12:09 To: MOORE, Damien Subject: RE: Damien Moore MP Meeting Request [12653]

Hi

Steve is happy to meet with Damien. He is out at meetings/visits in St Helens that day, but could do be available at 5pm (at his office in Mann Island). Would this time be okay? I may be able to make the meeting slightly earlier if needed.

Kind Regards



PA to the Metro Mayor | Liverpool City Region Combined Authority

Mann Island, PO Box 1976, Liverpool, L69 3HN

0151 330 info@liverpoolcityregion-ca.gov.uk

From: MOORE, Damien [mailto:damien.moore.mp@parliament.uk]

Sent: 15 February 2018 16:35

To: LCRinfo

Subject: Damien Moore MP Meeting Request

Dear Mr Rotherham,

I am writing to inquire as to your availability to meet with Damien Moore MP on 23rd March.

Damien will be in the Liverpool area attending meetings and will be available from 4:00 pm.

Although I understand you are holding a meeting of all Merseyside MPs on Friday 8th March - which Damien will also be attending - he is particularly interested in speaking with you directly about issues pertinent to Southport.

Hook forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

Senior Communications Officer
Damien Moore MP

DAMIEN MOORE MP Member of Parliament for Southport



HOUSE OF COMMONS

LONDON SWIA GAA

Mr Steve Rotherham
Mayor of the Merseyside City Region
No 1 Mann Island
Liverpool
L3 18P

25 May 2018

Dear Steve,

Re: Southport, PR8

I have recently been contacted by my above constituent regarding his concern that he is unable to rent out his property through Liverpool City Council or Cobalt Housing.

Unfortunately, he and his family were the victims of racial abuse and antisocial behaviour and he was forced to leave the property. He has since rented out the property privately but would now like to affer the property to Serco to use in their efforts to house asylum seekers, but has thus far been unsuccessful due to the high levels of antisocial behaviour in the area.

When Serco were refused the necessary licence by Liverpool City Council offered the property to their Housing Department, at a social rent, however for reasons that are unclear this offer was not taken. Similarly offered the property to Cobalt Housing and the offer has also been refused.

I would therefore be grateful if you could inform me as to whether you are aware of any initiatives that might take advantage of, as he would very much like to offer his home for a social rate rent to those most in need.

Thank you in advance for your assistance.

Yours sincerely.

Damien Moore WP

Tolephone: 01704-500577 Email: damien.moore,mp@partiamen.uk



6 June 2018

SR/GB (13315)

Damien Moore MP House of Commons London SW1A 0AA

Dear Damien

I am writing in relation to your letter of 25 May.

am sorry to hear about your constituent's problems with his property in

Unfortunately I do not have any responsibility for individual housing issues as it is a local authority matter. Liverpool City Council no longer has any council properties this is presumably the reason they have been unable to assist as they were transferred to a Registered Social Landlord.

Councillor Lynnie Hinnigan is the Deputy Mayor and Cabinet Member for Housing for Liverpool City Council and may be able to assist with advice, she can be contacted at: lynnie.hinnigan@liverpool.gov.uk

I hope this helps.

Yours sincerely

Steve Rotheram Metro Mayor, Liverpool City Region

oue Retheran.

Steve Rotheram Metro Mayor Liverpool City Region Mann Island, PO Box 1976, Liverpool, L69 3HN